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Happenings in Lake Worth

Hurricane Seminar
The City of Lake Worth is hosting a Hurricane Seminar on
Wednesday, May 28, 2008, at 7:00 p.m. at the Shuffleboard
Courts, located at 1121 Lucerne Avenue.

Steve Weagle, Meteorologist with WPTV Channel 5 News,
will be a guest speaker.  A Free Raffle Prize Drawing will also
be held.

For more information, please call Kevin Addison at 585-5313.

Robert Kanjian
County Commissioner District 3

On Monday,  May 19th at 7pm, the Residents of Lake
Osborne Estates will have County Commissioner Robert
Kanjian as speaker.  He is the replacement for Warren Newell
now in jail.

Everyone come out and meet him and ask him the tough
questions.  Perhaps, as a starter,  we can convince him to
plant trees on our median strip on 6th Avenue South west of
I-95.

On May 14th, one of the boilers blew at the Lake Worth
Power Plant.  The noise was indescribable and lasted about
20 minutes.  Right now we have lost 2/3rd’s of our back-up
generation.  Go to www.lakeworthmedia.com  for info.

On Tuesday, the City Commission will be voting on chang-
ing the beach zoning from Public Recreation and Open
Space to a commercial zoning, BAC.  The Department of
Community Affairs and the Intervenors just settled with the
City.  The DCA was not interested in what the Intervenors
had to say, one of whom was I.  We have been fighting this
for going on two years. We encourage anyone interested in
our public beach to come to City Hall at 6pm and turn in a
comment card.  We want to keep our beach a beach.
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New oceanfront pool


